
 
 
 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT HB3654:  
Grant Affordability for Small Municipalities 

MORE THAN 200 OREGON CITIES CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS LEGISLATION.      
 

 
Oregon’s smallest municipalities need a level playing field when it comes to 

affording the grant funds needed for critical infrastructure repairs and upgrades. 

HB3654 will make it easier and less expensive for small cities  to apply for grants 
and execute projects by capping the matching funds requirements of those grants 

at lower levels for small cities, on a sliding scale, based on  population. 
Additionally, 3654 will open up the allowable uses of these grants to help small 

cities manage and afford these important projects end to end. 
 

 The Small Municipalities Advocacy Coalition, its members, and the 47 cities            
and organizations below ask you to support HB3654: 
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